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Subject: Planning Commission

From: Vincent Dow  
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 7:24 PM 
To: Lenart, BreƩ <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Planning Commisdion 

I just read your latest release about limiƟng condo and apartments to 3 stories in neighborhoods. This is a really good 
decision. 

We live at Ashley and Kingsley. It is all residenƟal houses and condos.  Will this 3 story rule apply to our area. We hope 
so. We understand a new condo is being planned at 406 Ashley. We are hoping this 3 story limit will apply. 

Can you confirm? 
Vince 


